
Dear parents,

Welcome to our March newsletter. The topic of the month is “The Body”.

This month our children will talk about their body and the parts that make it up.



They will learn new words to identify the internal and external parts of their

body.

We aim to show them how they can take care of their body,  (self-hygiene

activities) and practise how to move their body safely, especially with other

children through different activities.

Also, we will encourage them to experiment with different ways of moving to

improve their moving and handling skills.  

Baby activities

Our babies this month will explore their
body through various art and craft
activities. We will support them by using
body flashcards in the magic box and
sing some familiar songs like “head,
should knees and toes” to improve their
communications skills.

They will celebrate Holi festival by
mixing all the different colours with
different attractive activities.

To introduce the new season “Spring”
our babies, they will visit the park to
collect natural objects, like plants, lives,
flowers etc. and explore them.

The teacher will make an amazing

Tweenies/Preschool activities

Our tweenies and preschool children will
explore the new topic in different ways:
Drawing their body parts, using various
creative materials. 
They will use their imagination, playing
and pretending to be a doctor, a nurse
or patience in our Hospital in the home
corner.
Writing or tracing the names or fist
letter about body parts.
Listening and having a role play about
the story of the month: Jack and the
beanstalk, also they can link it to the
math concept…who is the tallest in the
room? (the Giant) Who is the shortest?
(Jack)



Mother’s board with the “special
support from our babies” to celebrate
the mother’s day for our super mums.

They will enjoy celebrating Holy and mix
different colours through body painting
and other fun activities.
They will talk about their mums and
draw a photo for them to give their
contributions to the “mother’s day
board.”      

 

Mother's Day
Can you kindly email us a photo with mum and child to help us to make a lovely
Mother’s day board?
Unfortunately, under the current circumstances, we have to postpone our Mother’s
day tea party to further notice due to coronavirus, as the best way to minimise the
spread is to avoid having a massive gathering in the nursery. 
Nevertheless, all our mums will receive a lovely surprise from their child(ren).
Holi 
On the 10th of March, we will celebrate Holi.
Holi is an Indian festival, and it is the festival of colours. 
On this occasion, our children will explore and mix colour powder and paint
colours through  “body activities.”  
Could you kindly bring a white t-shirt that the children can use for Holi activities?
World Book Day
On the 18th of March, we will celebrate “World Book Day”.  All children can dress up
as their favourite book characters.
Dentist appointment
According to the topic of the month, on the 19th  of March 
NHS dentist will come to the nursery to have a dental examination for our children.
 If you are interested in, please make sure you give us back the consent form on time.
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